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SENATOR SAMPSON  ANNOUNCES PASSAGE OF BILL 
EXPANDING LIFE SAVING DIALYSIS TREATMENT OPTIONS 

(BROOKLYN, NY) Senator John L. Sampson (D-19th District) has announced that the State Senate passed legislation (S1803C) expanding life saving dialysis treatment options by providing that insured individuals receiving dialysis may go out of network for treatment.
Individuals with kidney failure rely on regular dialysis treatment to stay alive. The treatment is often needed several times a week for hours at a time. While some insurance providers allow patients to receive out of network dialysis, it is not guaranteed. 

This is especially problematic when traveling. Effectively, some individuals are faced with the prospect of paying expensive medical bills for regular dialysis treatments, or forced to stay home if they can’t afford the uninsured costs. 

As a result, some individuals requiring dialysis treatment are unable to travel away from home for more than a day or two.

“Going through dialysis is a time consuming, not to mention emotionally and physically exhaustive process,” said Senator Sampson. “Individuals can be on dialysis for years, and while undergoing treatment it is essential that they are able to carry on with their lives and not have their ability to interact with family and friends limited. This legislation will allow dialysis patients to lead as normal of a life as possible.”

Senator Sampson also noted that this legislation would not increase costs for insurers, only requiring that they pay what is now the standard for local dialysis treatment.
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